
  
   

   
 

Memorandum of Understanding 

  

 
Police Department 911 Dispatcher, 911 Telecommunicator, Emergency 

Communications Supervisor positions Transfer of Position Authority to the 
Department of Emergency Communications 

 
 

An agreement between the Milwaukee Department of Emergency Communications (DEC) and 

the Milwaukee Police Department (MPD) for the transfer of Telecommunicator position 

authority, for the purposes of payroll processing, until a full DEC consolidation and transition of 

personnel, operations and management occurs.  

1. It is agreed that in 2022 the new Department of Emergency Communications was stood-

up and is developing their administrative and operations infrastructure for the purposes 

of consolidating all MFD and MPD emergency communications divisions into the DEC. 

2. It is agreed that standing up a new department is new territory for the City and all 

involved. Finding solutions, adjusting, and making temporary workflows in each phase of 

the transition requires a strong collaborative team. 

3. It is agreed that the MPD will transfer position authority of Telecommunicators within the 

emergency communications division for purposes of payroll processing by the DEC. 

MPD access levels to payroll will be retained until the transition of payroll is finalized. 

4. It is agreed that the MPD will continue to maintain management oversight of personnel 

and operations until the consolidation and transition of MPD personnel, operations and 

management occurs to the DEC, with an anticipated time frame sometime during or 

before mid-year 2023. 

 

__________________________    __________________________ 

Interim Director,       Police Chief 

Department of Emergency Communications                  Milwaukee Police Department 

 

____________      __________ 

Date        Date 



  
   

   
 

 


